
REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 

 

HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

 

 

MEETING DATE:   June 24, 2015  

 

SUBJECT: Pardee Parking Request 

 

PRESENTER: Steve Wyatt 

 

ATTACHMENTS:   Yes 

1. Letter from Pardee 

 

SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 

 

The Board has received a request from Pardee Hospital related to temporary parking needs for 

hospital staff. With the recent construction fencing placed at the Health Sciences Center site, 

parking areas have been diminished by 100-150 spaces. Pardee has requested the County 

investigate the possible use of both the former Boyd property, and the Sixth Avenue Clubhouse 

site, for temporary parking between now, and September 2016. Pardee would assume full 

liability for any locations utilized.  

 

The Board is requested to approve Staff working with Pardee Hospital to determine appropriate 

options for temporary parking for hospital staff, and to authorize the County Manager to execute 

any required documents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:    
 

The Board is requested to review the request, and direct Staff accordingly. 

  

 

 Suggested Motion(s):      
 

I move the Board approve Staff working with Pardee Hospital to determine appropriate 

options for temporary parking for hospital staff, and to authorize the County Manager to 

execute any required documents. 


